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Announcement of Thonnalub Subdistrict Administrative Organization
Subject: Intention to not accept any kind of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy)
for the Fiscal Year 2025

Thonnalup Subdistrict Administrative Organization is committed to enhancing
transparency and public trust. Therefore, we have established the "No Gift Policy" for the
fiscal year 2025. The purpose of this policy is to announce that Thonnalup Subdistrict

Municipality have intention of not accepting neither gifts nor profits from performing our
duties, both before and after performing our duties which would cause corruption and
misconduct at the present and in the future. This policy aims to prevent the acceptance of
gifts or presents from individuals associated with the performance of official duties and to
maintain transparency in the organization's operations. It also seeks to promote public
confidence in the services provided. Furthermore, the organization stands firm in its
opposition to all forms of corruption and is dedicated to fostering values of honesty and
integrity. We are determined to create a culture of ethical governance and transparency
(Organization of Integrity) that is strong and sustainable

It is hereby announced and to strictly adhered to all.

This announcement is hereby issued on January 20™, 2025
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(Mr. Khamfoi Phonthat)
Chief Executive of Thonnalub Subdistrict

Administrative Organization



